
North Platte United Soccer Club 

 Tuesday February 9, 2021   

Board Members 

President:  Kristina Smith, Co-Vice:  Bobbie Johnson and Larry Miles, Secretary: Karen Hatch,  

Treasurer: Tonya Hoatson, Registrar: Eric Ryan, Coaching Director: Scott LeTourneau               

At Large Members: Shad Connick and Meredith Erbert, Immediate Past President: Bob Nitsch 

 Approval of January Minutes and January Financial Report 

January Minutes-Presented by Karen Hatch 

January Financial Report-Presented by Tonya Hoatson 

Old Business 

1. First National Bank CD-Voted to close this and move to NebraskaLand National Bank so everything is 

in same location.   

2. Coaches we have voted to allow teams to return to practice following Nebraska state soccer 

guidelines.    

3. D&N Practice Schedule is complete.  Be prepared for extra precautions, and for players to be absent. 

4. NP United Officers:  Everyone is back holding the same Officer Title.  If anyone is interested in a 

leadership role, I am sure people would be willing to step aside 

New Business 

1. February-Digital Meeting 

2. Summer 2021 Tournaments: Please communicate with other coaches and parents as you plan your 

summer tournaments 

3. Nebraska State Soccer is making changes to Registration Process/Software.  Please watch for 

communications from Eric Ryan. 

Meeting Adjournment 

Take care everyone! 

March Meeting Tuesday March 9 

  


